
  

 Pupil Voice    9th January 2018 

Internet safety  

This week we have been discussing 

internet safety. What we are allowed to 

do and what we are not allowed to do on 

the internet.  

Here are some of the key things you 

should remember on the internet: 

• Don’t talk to strangers  

• Do not post or send any personal  

information 

• Do not post any  inappropriate  

pictures    

• Make sure only people you know can 

see your posts  



•  Do not use  inappropriate language 

over the internet  

 

Age restrictions are important, do not 

ignore them.  

Here are some apps that have age 

restrictions  

• Instagram 13 

• Snapchat 13  

• Facebook 13  

• Pinterest  13 

• Youtube 12 

 

Some of the apps shown in the list 

above can be used by younger users 

as long as they have parents 

permission and a private account. 

Facebook shouldn’t be used by 



younger generations as many people 

you don’t know can see your post.  

We all know it is horrible to be 

bullied so why should you bully over 

the internet. 

 

We shall be discussing more about safety 

at another pupil voice session. 

 

 


